
   On February the 15th, 'Cast-On' Sewing and
Knitting Group started at Hadfield Methodist
Church. The group meets every Tuesday at
12:30PM and consists of both beginners and
experienced knitters and crocheters. There was a
need for groups that allowed people new to the
hobby to learn and improve upon their skills  and
learn from more those with more experience.
   For those who already know how to knit and
crochet, the group offers a social setting in which
to share their skills with others interested in the
hobby.
   There is only a £1 charge for refreshments, and
new members are welcome to join anytime!

For more information on this group, or
anything else, contact The Bureau with
the details overleaf or email
Sandy@the-bureau.org.uk
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Lauren started at The Bureau
in January 2018, initially as
the Car Scheme Coordinator,
and as the organisation and
my skills developed, I moved
into a number of different
roles before securing the
Operations Manager position
in July 2021. She has loved
every minute of it! 

Meet the team...
Lauren Moore
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Texts will cost the donation amount plus one standard network rate message.
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Bank House, 
22 Henry Street

Glossop, SK13 8BW
01457 865722 info@the-bureau.org.uk

The Bureau, Glossop @Glossop_Bureauwww.the-bureau.org.uk

Activities Calendar
Whats going on in our community?

Every month, The Bureau releases an activity
calendar containing some of the groups and
activities that are available in our local area. It
displays those run by The Bureau, as well as
those by other organisations. If you would like a
copy of the activities calendar, it can be found
on our website or you can contact us with the
details below to get a copy! If you would like
your group adding, please get in touch.


